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Friday 25th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the academic year, I am writing to remind you that the last day of term is 
Wednesday 21st July 2021 and we are closing earlier as follows: 
 
Primary pupils will finish at 1pm. 
Secondary pupils will finish at 12pm. 
 
School restarts on Friday 3rd September 2021 at normal times. 
 
If your child travels to school using Local Authority transport bus/cab, can you please contact them to 
confirm the above dates/times. 
 
All of the teaching staff would like to thank you for your continued support during what has proved to be 
another difficult and challenging year. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sam Walters 
Executive Headteacher 
The New Rush Hall School 
 


